
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for your partnership and your efforts in supporting your child’s learning at 
home during the suspension of classroom learning. We recognize that the COVID-19 
pandemic has created unprecedented demands on your school community, and we 
appreciate the commitment, creativity, and hard work of students, families, schools, and 
school division staff as they have continued Kindergarten to Grade 12 learning through 
these challenging circumstances. 

This report card reflects the unique context of learning and assessment over the last 
reporting period, especially since the suspension of classroom learning on March 20, 
2020. For example, the reporting on Learning Behaviours in this report card represents 
the observation of the extent to which your child participated in remote learning.

Information about fun and safe summertime learning activities for your child can be found 
on the My Learning at Home website at www.edu.gov.mb.ca/k12/mylearning/index.html. 
Current information about the province’s response to COVID-19 is available at 
https://manitoba.ca/covid19/. For Manitoba Education updates please visit 
www.edu.gov.mb.ca/k12/covid/index.html.

We thank all members of the school community again for your efforts in supporting our 
learners. As Manitobans, we can take pride in the way our communities pull together in 
times of crisis and grow stronger in the long term. Although there is still uncertainty about 
the impact of COVID-19 on the next school year, we look forward to resuming classroom 
learning in the fall. Schools will be working very hard to ensure the safety, health, and 
well-being of all members of the school community. 

We wish you a safe and pleasant summer and look forward to returning to in class 
learning in the 2020/2021 school year. 
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